
Composition on Tea or The Tea of
Bangladesh
Introduction: Tea is the most popular drink in the present-day world.
A modern man cannot think of starting a day without having a cup of
tea in the morning. Tea is one of the main cash crops of Bangladesh.

Where grown: tea grows best on the slopes of hilly regions. It is now
grown in large quantities in China, India, Japan and Bangladesh. Tea
is obtained from the leaves of tea plants. It usually grows to a
height of ten to twelve feet. Tea grows best in the hot and moist
climate.

How gathered: tea leaves are plucked three or four times in years.
The first plucking takes place in April. It gives the finest tea. The
second plucking takes places in May, the third in June and the fourth
in August. These leaves are taken to a house by a machine and dried
and dried on a charcoal fire.

How tea is prepared: the preparation of tea is very simple. A small
amount of black leaves of tea is put in a pot containing boiling
water. In a few minutes, the water gets brown. Then this poured into
a cup. Some sugar and milk are now mixed with it. This is how tea is
prepared.

Uses of Tea: Tea is a very popular drink. It refreshes our body and
mind. It gives energy for work. It is used for making dye. It brings
a lot of foreign exchange for us. It is injurious to health to take
much of tea.

Conclusion: we should make all-out efforts to increase tea production
in our country.

https://ghior.com/compositions/composition-on-tea-or-the-tea-of-bangladesh/
https://ghior.com/compositions/composition-on-tea-or-the-tea-of-bangladesh/


Or,

Tea
Question: Write a short composition on tea/a popular drink/Tea as a
popular drink/The most popular drink

Answer: Tea is the most popular drink in the world today. It
refreshes us and gives us energy.

Tea grows in the hilly area. It grows in plenty in Bangladesh, China,
India, Japan, Srilanka, Thailand, Myanmar, etc. In Bangladesh, Sylhet
and Chittagong is suitable places for the production of tea.

Tea seeds are sown in a nursery. Tea plants grow fine tea leaves for
three years. Tea leaves are plucked four times in a year by the
coolies. The leaves are dried in the sun. Then leaves are taken for
processing in a factory. Then they are packed in boxes for sale.

Some tea leaves are put in a pot of boiled water. Sugar and Milk are
also mixed. Thus a tasteful cup of tea is made.

Tea has become the most popular drink. People take tea every morning
and evening. A cup of tea after hard work gives freshness and vigor.
But it does more harm than good.

Tea is not always good for health. In hot countries, it does more
harm than good. Much of it is bad for health. It kills hunger.

Tea is a very cheap and popular drink. Almost all rich or poor, young
or old take tea once or twice a day. Tea is our cash crop. It brings
huge money to our country. We get a lot of money by exporting it. So
govt. should take proper care to cultivate tea.


